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Miss Greenwood: All of you
Mrs Lamb: Isaac

Mrs Millington: The Whole Class
Miss Gregory: All of Fabulous Frida

Miss Beck: Elissia
Miss Roebuck: Nya
Miss Pierce: Adrian 

Miss Pickering: Sofia
Miss James: Kayleigh
Mrs Hrintchuk: Adam 

Miss Marr: Logan
Mrs Spivey: Kornelijus

Launchpad: Haris
Mrs Dove: Jayden 
Mrs Burnley: Bella

STAR

This week at BPA has been one of the busiest I have ever known, jam-packed with all kinds of
wonderful events taking place. This week was Science week which began with a wonderful

assembly on Monday with Miss Gregory and continued with some thoroughly enjoyable
activities in class, concluding with a Forensic Science Workshop on Thursday. This looked like
great fun and I know all of the children enjoyed putting their Science skills to the test to

figure out who was guilty of the crime. A huge thank you to Miss Gregory for organising and
coordinating this.

We also had our Trust wide Sports Fest this week where we were in direct competition with
other schools. Our staff have been clocking up the steps with a circuit session from our

friends at Pure Gym, a zumba class led by our very own Miss Crosby and a brisk walk around
Bramley Park. Our thanks again go to Miss Lamb, Miss James, Mrs Crosby and the wider staff

team for all of their organisation and participation in this throughout the week.
Finally, I would like to say a huge well done and thank you to our KS1 and Early Years teams
for magnificent trips to Kirkstall Abbey and Pizza Hut respectively. The children behaved
impeccably on both trips with some pleasing comments from other visiting members of the

public which was just incredible to hear. 



No e-scooters or dogs are allowed
on our school premises. 

Parent notices

Dates for your diary 
Friday 22nd March 1.45pm to 2.30pm: Year 1 Family fun
afternoon - British Values
Tuesday 26th March: Easter Movie Night
Wednesday 27th March: Year 3/4 Egyptian day 
Friday 29th March:  Good Friday (Bank Holiday).

Follow us on 
social media!

 Please can everyone check
if your child has picked up a
black Nike coat by mistake
in school. This belongs to a
Year 1 child and has gone

missing. 

Thank you. 

Polite reminder:
Children can wear small
stud earrings however

hoops and dangling
earrings are not

acceptable for school. 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/


This week across the country it has been British Science Week.
BPA have been doing lots of exciting activities to mark this

important week. From a poster competition, a Year 6 take over
morning to a Forensic Science workshop! Here are some

pictures from the amazing week we have had. 

This week KS1 visited the Abbey House Museum. We had an
amazing time travelling back in time to the Victorian era!
We got to play with Victorian toys and even dress up like a

Victorian child. Here are some photos of us having a
wonderful time!

This Week At BPA...



Vegetable soup
making in Nursery

this week.

Using our fine motor
skills to chop
vegetables.

Taste tested after.

Tickets are just £2 per person, and include popcorn and
juice.

Tickets are available to purchase via the Arbor App
under Clubs from 06/03/2024 - 25/03/2024

EASTER
MOVIE NIGHT

Reception/Y1/Y2 - Rabbids Invasion Special:
Mission to Mars

Year 3/4/5/6 - Ice Age: The Great Egg-Scapade

Tuesday 26th March 2024
At 2:50PM - 4:30 PM

All children need to be
collected by an adult

named on Arbor from the
hall doors. 


